
From: Sheets (Purchasing), Mike <william.m.sheets@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jun 10, 2022 at 10:46 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Message from KM_C458 
To: John S Caldwell <john.s.caldwell@wv.gov> 
Cc: Bill C Robinson <bill.c.robinson@wv.gov>, Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, 
Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Division of Public Transit, 
 
The vendor, Rohrer, has not submitted information necessary for determination of a 
price change on a contract for which they submitted a firm fixed price.  This has created 
an emergency situation as described in your letter. 
 
Your emergency is approved.  This approval is not an approval of  Rohrer as a supplier, 
rather, it is an approval to process the emergency in accordance with the Handbook, 
providing documentation for award within 30 days. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
Fax:      (304) 558-4115 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Caldwell, John S <john.s.caldwell@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jun 10, 2022 at 10:31 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Message from KM_C458 
To: Mike M Sheets (Purchasing) <william.m.sheets@wv.gov>, Tara L Lyle 
<tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Cc: Bill C Robinson <bill.c.robinson@wv.gov> 
 

Good morning.  Attached is our request to use the emergency purchasing procedures. 
If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to contact me. 
thanks,  
 
John Caldwell 
Purchasing Officer 
WV Division of Public Transit 



1900 Kanawha Blvd. East 
Building 5, Room 663 
Charleston WV 25305 
Ph: 304-414-8976 
Fax: 304-558-0174 
John.S.Caldwell@wv.gov 
 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <15017@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jun 10, 2022 at 10:28 AM 
Subject: Message from KM_C458 
To: <john.s.caldwell@wv.gov> 
 






